# CT 6th Annual Secondary Transition Symposium: Empowering our Youth Beyond 2020

Friday, January 29, 2021 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM (Registration begins online at 7:30 AM)

The Connecticut Secondary Transition Symposium brings students and their families together with educators and other professionals to improve secondary transition programming and services for students with disabilities. The 6th annual symposium, with the theme of "Empowering Our Youth Beyond 2020," will continue to build the capacity of educators and other professionals, in partnership with middle and high school students with disabilities and their families, to help ensure successful post-school outcomes.

### The Symposium will be VIRTUAL this Year!

Keynote speakers include: Valerie Jensen of Prospector Theater and youth speakers Alana Armfield and Benjamin Sullivan.

ALL PARTICIPANTS MUST REGISTER THROUGH CANVAS TO GAIN ACCESS TO THE CONFERENCE. [Canvas is the Learning Management System (LMS) where the session's materials and activities will take place]

#### INSTRUCTIONS ARE INCLUDED ONCE REGISTRATION HAS BEEN CONFIRMED.

The Symposium is hosted by the CT Department of Developmental Services (DDS), the CT Department of Aging and Disability Services (ADS), the Connecticut Parent Advocacy Center (CPAC), the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE), the State Education Resource Center (SERC), and the University of Connecticut Center for Excellence in Developmental Disabilities (UCEDD).

## Register now: www.ctserc.org/events

Registration Deadline is January 27, 2021

REGISTRATION QUESTIONS: Lauren Johns, SERC, (860) 632-1485, ext. 256 or johns@ctserc.org

CONTENT QUESTIONS: Missy Wrigley, SERC, (860) 632-1485, ext. 397 or wrigley@ctserc.org

### Sponsored by:





#### In Collaboration with:













